
Addenda to Notification dated 21.06.2022 – Engagement of Security Chief on contract 

basis at NRPL Roorkee 

 

The contractual position of Security Chief at Northern Region Pipelines office Roorkee was 

notified in leading newspapers and hosted on our website on 21.06.2022.  In this regard, it is 

now been decided that: 

 

1. The last date for receipt of applications is extended upto 23.08.2022 (upto 5.00 PM) 

 

2. The desirous candidates who have retired from the state services on or after 30.06.2019 

can also apply against the said advertisement. 

 

Interested and eligible candidates may send their duly filled in applications (in prescribed 

format given below) to the Senior Human Resource Manager, Indian Oil Corporation Limited, 

Northern Region Pipelines, PO – Panipat Refinery, Baholi, Panipat – 132140 on or before 23rd 

August 2022 by 1700 hrs. 

 

All other terms & conditions as mentioned in our press advertisement / website advertisement 

shall remain unchanged.  Please note that all further announcements in this regard including 

corrigendum, if any, would be made only at this website i.e. www.iocl.com 

 

Queries, if any, may be addressed to deepty@indianoil.in or rajeevkumar@indianoil.in 
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